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Open Mornings 
Is your child due to start Primary School in September 2024? 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
If your child is due to start Primary School in September 2024, we would love you to come and 
visit us at Friezland to see learning in action in our small and welcoming school! You are invited 
to attend an informal visit, during which time you will have the opportunity to learn more about 
us and what we can offer you and your child.  
 
We will be holding three open mornings prior to the admission application deadline of 15th 
January 5pm:   
 
Thursday 28th September 
Tuesday 3rd October  
Thursday 2nd November 
 
Each morning will follow the same format, beginning at 9:30am with refreshments available 
from 9:15am. The visit will last for approximately one hour and will include a brief presentation, 
a tour of the school, a chance to meet staff and pupils and, of course, time to answer any 
questions that you may have. 
 
Should you wish to attend an open morning, please confirm your attendance as soon as possible 
by completing the following form: https://forms.gle/zQxtrvud2543AByx8  
 
If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to give us a call at school. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Miss R Hill  
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